
 

 

 

 
 
 

SCC Financial Aid Office Update: 
CARES Act Information - 135 Day Update 

Updated 11-01-2020 
 
As of November 01, 2020, there have been not changes from the 09/17/2020 (90 day) update. Three 
checks have been determined to be undeliverable. Two of these are the result of the death of the 
student. The other was a result of undeliverable mail and the college was unable to trace down the 
student.   
 
The return of the three checks, in the above paragraph, put a balance of $903.60 back in the HEERF 
account which will be disbursed to other HEERF eligible students. Disbursements will occur once all the 
returned check issues have been resolved.  
 
The Business Office has indicated the HEERF checks that were initially disbursed are scheduled to stale 
date towards the end of November 2020. The college will void any checks that stale date.  
  


